
Dear 3G Children, 

I miss you all, especially your smiling faces, laughter and the fun times we have had 

together. I mostly miss your willingness to learn and to give of your very best. I hope that 

you are finding time to work and play. If you have mastered a new skill or worked hard on 

your instrument remember to video yourself or take a photograph for the wall of memories 

we will create of this unusual time.  

We have posted English and Maths on the website, which I hope you have worked through 

with the support of an adult. There is always Mathletics – the usual tasks and also (under 

Explore) problem solving and reasoning activities. Weekly spellings are found on Readiwriter 

but please keep going with words on the Year 3 list in addition to these. Remember to work 

on your Maths Passports, too! Another task will be to work on one of the projects we set 

you.  

Use the time to top-up on things that you struggle to get finished; tidy your room, paint that 

picture, make that sculpture, learn those tricky times tables, read books and master those  

tricky spellings! In between, don’t forget to sing, dance, kick a ball, workout – do what 

makes you feel good. I wonder how many of you tried out Joe Wicks on You Tube? There 

are also lots of other activities to keep you moving – try GoNoodle.  

When we all meet again, I would like you to bring in something that you are really proud of.  

This could be a model, piece of written work or something that you will just want to talk 

about.  

For those of you having birthdays, (including me) I will be thinking of you and singing 

Happy Birthday – I wish you many happy returns.   

Keep safe and remember that these times will go down in your memories to tell your 

children about one day!  

Lots of love, 

Mrs Goddin 


